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      BY E-MAIL  
 
November 8, 2013 
 
Mr. John A.D. Vellone 
Borden Ladner Gervais LLP 
Scotia Plaza, 40 King Street W 
Toronto ON M5H 3Y4 
 
Dear Mr. Vellone:  
 
Re: Brantford Power Inc. - Application for Rates  

Board File Number EB-2012-0109 
This will acknowledge receipt on November 5, 2013 of your letter requesting an 
extension to the date by which Brantford Power Inc. must file its response to 
submissions on the confidentiality status of the Proposed Confidential Material in the 
above noted matter. 
The Board notes that Brantford Power Inc. has requested that its new rates be effective 
November 1, 2013, and that such extension requests could have the effect of further 
delays in implementation. In this instance, the Board will grant Brantford Power Inc.’s 
request to file its responding submissions on or before 4:45 p.m. on November 13, 
2013. 
The Board expects that Brantford Power Inc.’s reply will explain the basis for, or 
otherwise validate, the reasons enumerated in your request on its behalf for confidential 
treatment of the entire Loan Agreement because, at this point, those reasons appear to 
be bald assertions that per se would not satisfy the requirements of subsection 17 (1) of 
FIPPA and the Board’s Practice Direction. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary  
 
C: Paul Kwasnik, Brantford Power Inc. 
 Heather Wyatt, Brantford Power Inc. 
 Parties of Record in EB-2012-0109 


